COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

5th March, 1957,

Dear Sir,
I duly received your letter of the 4th instant
in further reference to the case of the steamer "MARIE THERESE
LE BORGNE" and in reply have to say that the necessary
instructions in the matter heve been given to the Soclety's
Clerk at Barcelona.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificetion Committee.

Jean Taxil, Esq.,

PARIS.,
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